
National AIDS Control Programme, (PR-GFATM) Islamabad 
Re-advertisement- EOI No. 016/2017 

 
Invitation for Expression of Interest (EOI) for hiring of National NGO/iNGO as Sub Recipient of GFATM 

grant NFR 2018-20  
Re-advertisement 

 
National AIDS Control Programme (NACP) is spearheading the national HIV response in 

the country. In light of the available epidemiological evidence, NACP has introduced an innovative 
prevention model to provide a key population specific defined package of services to the respective 
key populations.  

The NACP as Principle Recipient (PR) of the Global Fund grant (GFATM-NFR-2018-20) 
intends to hire the services of a National or an International NGO/organization to implement the 
Community based Model in the capacity of sub-recipient (SR) (GFATM-NFR-2018-20) to NACP. 
The model is aimed at scaling-up HIV testing and prevention services, improving program 
coverage and addressing stigma and discrimination associated with these key populations and HIV 
AIDS. The ultimate goal is a reduction in new infections in these key populations, reduced 
transmission to spouses/intimate contacts, and a decline in HIV associated morbidities and AIDS 
related deaths. 

The NACP (PR-GFATM) is looking at first stage only for Expressions of Interest (EOI) 
from National NGO/iNGO/Organization who are registered with Govt. of Pakistan and fulfil the 
minimum eligibility criteria mentioned in application form. The general submission 
guidelines/TORs/selection criteria are available at NACP websites www.nacp.gov.pk, and can be 
downloaded free of cost the method of procurement will be quality based selection. 

The two (2) sets of EOI duly signed and dated must be submitted in English in a sealed 
envelope clearly mentioning “EOI for Sub-Recipient of GFATM grant” The organizations already 
submitted EOIs must resubmit application and EOIs. 

The EOIs should reach in the office of NPM through registered courier service till February 
08, 2018 11:00 am at NACP NIH Complex Park Road Islamabad, the received EOIs will be opened 
on the same day February 08, 2018 at 11: 30 am at NACP NIH Complex Islamabad. 

Request for Proposal will be issued separately to the short-listed organization(s). Same ad 
is available on the official website of PPRA www.ppra.org.pk 

 

 

National Programme Manager 
National AIDS Control Programme  

National Institute of Health, Park Road Chak Shahzad, Islamabad 
Phone: 92-51- 9255367-8, 9255096, Fax: 92-51-9255214 
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